From: Matthew Wilkinson I

Sent: 03 January 2019 15:36

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea

Cc: Ummar Kasujee

Subject: RE: Planning Consent Application Update (2018/2320/P)
Attachments: Sht-1-Senate House Parking Lot Exisitng .pdf

Hi Nora,

Thanks for getting back to us and sorry for our delayed response. John Bailey has recently left the University for a
new position at Plymouth Marjohn University. I'm am now taking the lead on sustainability at the University.

In terms of your queries | can confirm that the cycle stands around the compound are movable, so hopefully that
will be okay. Also, in regards to the drawings of the existing compound, the attached drawing shows the spaces
between the compound and the curb as you requested.

| hope that allays all your concerns and you’re happy to grant the planning permission. However, if you have any
other queries just let me know.

All the best,
Matt

3 UNIVERSITY Matt Wilkinson

-]r:\E OF LONDGN Sustainability Projects Lead
]

University of London Senate House
Malet Street London WC1E 7HU UK

0000

=

dp = (_}reenA&}giQZOﬂ

49




